
Notes:

September

Be kind to your mind :)
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How can you love
yourself today?  Get

Creative!

Appreciate your life
 with Gratitude

I am like a rose that
 grew from concrete

I surrender my
expectations and make
the most of the present

Make a list of self-
worth affirmations

Channel a loving
message from your

higher self

Have confidence in who
you are

Connect with yourself
and be your own loving

friend

I am worthy of the most
wonderful people and

relationships in my life
 

I have done and will
continue to do the inner

work

I will no longer play it
safe, I will shine bright!

I am here to reach my
highest potential and
transform the world

 

I am proud of the
person I am becoming

I am getting laser
focused on my goals

The right people will
receive my energy with

an open heart

I am doing my best in
every situation and my

best is good enough

Cleanse and protect
your energy field

I honor my needs and
prioritize balance

I love myself
unconditionally and

deeply

I love all versions of
myself...

 past, present and
future

I am always connected,
guided and supported

Cultivate stillness and
turn anger into calmness

List 10 things you love
about yourself 

I love myself through
the difficult moments

Manifest the life you
desire

Contemplate this...
Loving yourself is a way

to love others

Just for today, let go of
other people's
expectations

Write a love letter to
yourself and read it

outloud

I love my mind, body,
spirit, energy and aura


